
Important Notice for Confirmation  
& First Holy Communion 

 
 As we continue with the preparations for the upcoming 
Confirmation and First Holy Communion, we would like 
to share an important update regarding the venue. 
 
Due to ongoing renovations at our church, we have 
made the decision to change the venue. The  
ceremonies will now take place at St Brigid’s Church, 
300 Wolverleigh Blvd Toronto, ON M4C 1S6. 
 

Confirmation First Holy Communion 
Ceremony 
Friday May 10 
6pm 

St Brigid’s Church 
 

Ceremony  
Sunday May 26  
2pm 

St Brigid’s Church 
 
 

 
We apologize for any inconvenience this change may cause 
and appreciate your understanding and flexibility during this 
time. We look forward to celebrating these special moments 
with you and your children.  
 
We want to express our gratitude to Fr. Shibil for his 
generosity and kindness in allowing us to use St Brigid’s 
Church for these sacramental ceremonies. 

 
Our gratitude also to our Pastor, Fr. Godofredo Claudio, for his unwavering 
dedication and selflessness. He spent his day off driving around searching for a 
church that would allow us to celebrate the sacramental ceremonies which is 
truly commendable. THANK YOU for going above and beyond to make these 
sacraments memorable for all of us. 
 


